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Please keep vote by mail exactly as it is. It is the only way to ensure that people, 

regardless of their income level or their work schedule or their other responsibilities 

can participate in the Democratic process. It is bad enough that the MAGA cult is 

trying to suppress the vote in other states. That is not how we roll in Oregon. It is 

crucial to the Democratic process that the system remain as it is. All the Republicans 

want to do is reduce the turnout, and that can't be allowed.  


